
Hello West Point Families- September 26,  2022

Moment of Silence
We want you to be aware that all Dysart Schools set aside one minute 
every day for a Moment of Silence in all K-12 classrooms. We encourage 
you to discuss with your student(s) how to best use the Moment of Silence 
each day. Please remember that, per A.R.S. 15-506(A), students are 
prohibited from interfering with other students’ participation in the 
Moment of Silence, so we ask you to remind your students to avoid 
activities that could distract others during this time. We appreciate your 
partnership and support in this daily observance.

Picture Day
Grads Photography will be at on 9/29/2022 for Fall Pictures. 
You may PRE-ORDER your pictures by CLICKING HERE 
 Under the current limited contact conditions, online is the preferred 
method of ordering. It is Easy, Secure and Safe. Your student will receive 
a specific QR code on picture day to order their Fall pictures. 
 Please note that, school dress code will be in effect.  If you have any 
questions, please call Grads Photography at 623.580.4723.

Safety 
In an effort to ensure the safety of our schools, please help us in 
reminding your child that making any type of threat toward another 
student, the school, or the community will not be tolerated. Such action 
will result in possible charges by law enforcement and consequences by 
the school that include possible long term suspension or expulsion.

Have a great week!   - Amy Mikos,  Principal

Upcoming Events
Monday, September 26

Early Release @ 1:45
🎩Hat Spirit Day

Tuesday, Sept 27
3rd-8th Grade ELA 

Benchmark

Wednesday, Sept 28
3rd-8th Grade Math 

Benchmark 
🍕PTSA Peter Piper 

Pizza Spirit Night 4-8PM

Thursday, Sept 29
📷Picture Day📷

Friday, Sept 30
Spirit Day- Wear your 

West Point Spirit Shirts

Coming Soon
Week of Oct 3- Parent 
Teacher Conferences

AND 
PTSA Book Fair

Have a Concern or Looking for Help? Dysart has a Guide to Solving 
Problems as a resource on our Parent webpage to help parents and 
community members identify the district staff member that would have 
the most information to provide answers to questions and concerns or 
solve problems. Please don't hesitate to contact us, using the steps listed, 
whenever you have questions or concerns related to the school, district or 
your child's progress.

Narcotics/Vaping (Parent 
announcement the week of 
10/03)
Parents: Both locally and 
nationally, vaping by teenagers 
continues to increase.  The use 
of illegal narcotics is taken very 
seriously in the Dysart Unified 
School District.  Use or 
distribution of these products is 
dangerous and also against the 
law.  If found in possession, 
distributing, or under the 
influence, such action can result 
in possible charges by law 
enforcement and a suspension 
or expulsion from school.  If more 
information is needed regarding 
this topic, please contact the 
school.

https://www.gradphotonetwork.com/track/e.aspx?2202742-40186-4A7982AC21
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/student-services/976/guide-to-solving-problems
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/student-services/976/guide-to-solving-problems


Quick Reference Guide

Parent Portal

Student Lunch Menu

Student Handbook

School Calendar
Annual Student Update 

The Annual Student Update will allow you to 
confirm or update your contact information, 
address, student health and emergency contact 
information and preferences.

Please perform your Annual Student Update 
today in 4 easy steps:

1. Log into the Campus Parent app or your 
online Parent Portal account at 
Dysart.org/parentportal

2. Click on "Complete Annual Student 
Update"

3. Click "Start" for School Years 2022-2023 
Annual Student Update (2nd option).

4. Click on the "Register New/Update Existing 
Information" button to begin

PTSA News

Don’t forget to sign your child’s daily incentive coupons 
and send them in on Mondays, Wednesday, and Fridays. 
PTSA will be stationed in the cafeteria during lunches on 
those days to collect coupons and exchange them for 
prizes. If you have any questions, please let us know.
Questions? Email westpointptsa@gmail.com

Need a spirit shirt? Orders are made through the 
website @ 
https://westpointptsa.memberhub.com/

Hello West Point Families,
West Point PTSA is having a special election meeting on Tuesday, October 4th, at 4:30 pm in room 
111. The special election is to fill our open Treasurer position. Those interested in running for the 
position are encouraged to complete a nomination form or reach out to the PTSA to let them know 
their intent to run. The nomination form can be picked up in the school office. Interested parties 
can also run from the floor on the night of the election. In order to run for a board position, a person 
must be a West Point PTSA member in good standing and must possess a Dysart Volunteer 
badge or be able to obtain one. Candidates for treasurer should have a good understanding of 
finances and ideally have some experience working with business accounting software. If you 
have any questions, please let us know.   
West Point PTSA
westpointptsa@gmail.com

https://dysart.org/parentportal/
https://dysart.nutrislice.com/menu/west-point-elementary
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/student-services/1201/student-handbook
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/dysart-schools/861/school-year-calendars
http://dysart.org/ParentPortal
mailto:westpointptsa@gmail.com
https://westpointptsa.memberhub.com/
mailto:westpointptsa@gmail.com

